
On Field Guidance
In accordance with the County of Santa Clara Public Health Department, masks are highly
recommended, though not required, regardless of vaccination status. Coaches, players and
volunteers may continue to wear masks if they choose. Close contact celebrations with the
opposing team should be avoided. Maintain healthy practices such as refraining from
handshakes and high fives.

Facility, Fan, and Administrative Guidance
It is the responsibility of both teams to clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces
daily and in between all facility uses, including practices and games. Family and friends
should refrain from entering dugouts.  All spectators should adhere to the
self-monitoring guidance above.

These guidelines are subject to change.
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